
 
 
 
 

Attention Providers: DEADLINE EXTENSION FOR AFFORDABLE CARE ACT 
ENHANCED REIMBURSEMENT 

 

DHH has extended the deadline to submit a Medicaid Primary Care Services Designated Physician form 
and receive an effective date for enhanced reimbursement retrospective to January 1, 2013.  In previous 
guidance, the deadline was June 28, 2013.  The final deadline is now December 31, 2013.  If your complete 
and correct form is received after December 31, 2013, you will receive enhanced reimbursement for 
eligible services rendered on or after the date the form is received. 

 

For more information on the enhanced reimbursement, see the “ATTENTION PRIMARY CARE PROVIDERS: 
Affordable Care Act Enhanced Reimbursement of Primary Care Services Informational Bulletin” posted on 
www.lamedicaid.com  

 

 

http://www.lamedicaid.com/

